
Global FM and EuroFM Signed Affiliation Agreement

BRUSSELS, Belgium — (8 November 2010) 
— The Global Facilities Management Association and the EuroFM Network are pleased to
announce that they have concluded an affiliation agreement. The agreement was signed during
the Global FM International Workshop that took place in Atlanta,Georgia, U.S.A., on 25th
October.
“I believe it is important that we develop strategic relationships — and we believe that this will
be one ofthose relationships,” said Wayne Tantrum, Chairman of EuroFM. 
“The alliance between EuroFM and Global FM is a natural fit. Both organizations are committed
toadvancing the facility management profession and have complimentary attributes,” said
Teena Shouse,Global FM Chairperson. “On behalf of Global FM, I welcome the opportunities
this brings and lookforward to a long and productive relationship.”
Download the full announcement here.
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http://www.globalfm.org/documents/PressReleaseGlobalFMandEuroFM-8November2010.pdf

